
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Students,  

We are excited to announce that next school year, 4th and 5th grade students will attend semester long 

Fine Arts classes.  Our goal of this program is to provide standards based, in-depth learning 

opportunities in the fine arts area of the student’s choice.  Soon, students will be asked to answer a set 

of questions regarding their Fine Arts class preferences.  They will be asked to place their top three class 

choices in order of preference.  We ask that you speak with your student(s) prior to them filling out this 

survey in order to make the best choice.   Students will be assigned to 2 of their 3 selected classes.  ALL 

students will attend Physical Education as part of their class rotation, it is NOT a choice for a semester 

long class.   

Fine Arts class choices include:  3D Art, 2D Art, Vocal Music, Dance, Instruments, Piano, and Theater 

Arts.  A description each class is on the back of this sheet. 

To ensure success of these semester classes, we are reminding all students and parents of the high 

expectations of the Fine Arts, Health and Wellness programs.  

Students are expected to: 

• Actively participate 

• Respect the learning environment 

• Positively contribute to the goals of the class 

• Adhere to the social contract 

 

Fine Arts, Health and Wellness has a four step behavior flow chart. If the expectations above are not 

met, students will have a coordinating consequence that may result in a removal from the class. This is 

to ensure a productive learning environment for ALL students. 

 

We look forward to an excellent year.  

                  WHAIES Fine Arts, Health & Wellness Team  

 

 

 

 


